HANDED OUT AT BOARD MEETING

SEPTEMBER 25, 2015
by: John Keane

Manning, Deborah

From: Keane, John

Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2015 9:06 AM
To: Manning, Deborah

Subject: FW: Public Comment Issues

From: Carter, Devin

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2015 4:05 PM
To: Keane, John

Subject: Public Comment Issues

Public comment issues that were stated at the Board of Trustees meeting on 9/18/2015 have been paid in full.
If you or the Board of Trustees have any further questions please contact me.

Thanks and regards

Devin D. Carter, CPA, CGMA

Controller

Jacksonville Police & Fire Pension Fund
One West Adams St., Suite 100
Jacksonville, FL. 32202

904-255-7373

devinc@coj.net



